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4 HOUSES IN MULTIPLE OCCUPATION - SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING GUIDANCE 
(AN390-2006) 

 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of meeting of the Planning and Transportation 
Committee of 13th November, 2006 wherein the Committee approved policies for Houses in Multiple 
Occupation as supplementary planning guidance to the Dundee Local Plan Review 2006. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the terms of the guidance and note that it will be a material 
consideration in the determination of further planning applications. 
 


